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切断箇所

A structure which looked like a beam 

On October 20, from 6 a.m. to 7 a.m., the examination of the interior of the Units 1 and 2 exhaust stack was 
carried out using drones. Because a structure, which looked like a beam, was found at the point about 10-
20m below the top of the stack, no further measurement of radiation dose will be conducted inside the 
exhaust stack. Instead, the dose will be simulated from the measurement results obtained from outside of 
the stack.

Interior of the exhaust stackExterior of the exhaust stack


